
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To:  Cllr David Bett, Cllr Lesley Mclean, Vanessa Bowler, Tony Brummell, Lewis Purbrick, Artur 

Mielczarek, Cllr Linda Ward, Cllr Fiona Mawson, Cllr Ian Middleton, Cllr Dave Konanuwa 

 
You are requested to attend a Flooding meeting 

to be held at Exeter Hall on Wednesday, 27 August 7.00 pm 
Sarah Kearney 

Sarah Kearney 
Clerk to Kidlington Parish Council 

Agenda 

 

1. Introduction to the meeting. 
 

2. Introduction to responsible officers in the room. 
 

3. Background to the flooding situation in Kidlington and the wider area. 
 

4. S19 reports already released. 
 

5. Responses to S19 reports released. 
 

6. Flooding Grant which Kidlington has been rewarded 
 

7. Water Butts – rolled out for Croxford Gardens Residents 
 

8. Actions to be taken from the meeting. 
 
 
Meeting finished: 


